
 
             Date: 09.09.2023 

NOTIFICATION 

The University has already published the second list of provisionally admitted 
candidates against the waiting list. It is on the University website and the 
candidates are advised to check it out there to ascertain their admission status. 
However, the seats so offered are subject to physical document verification and 
final eligibility check. The University can no way bear any responsibility for any 
technical glitch in the entire seat allotment process. Therefore, the candidates are 
to exercise utmost caution and promptness in visiting the University Website 
from time to time. Besides, if there be any query, the candidate needs to write 
directly to the respective Head of Department (the one in which admission has 
been offered) as the final physical document verification is to take place in the 
department. 

 
 
 

Central Admission Committee 2023-24 
 


